Hollis Joseph

From: Glidden Michael

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 7:54 AM

To: Hellis Joseph

Subject: Fwd: Opting Out of Public Act 21-29
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TOWN OF SIMSBURY .

Mike Glidden CFM CZEO | PLANNING DEPARTMEN

Director of Planning and Community Development

Town of Simsbury

933 Hopmeadow Street
Simsbury, Connecticut
(860) 658 3252

mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Outlook for Android

From: Tammy Woychowski <wychowski@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 2:17:30 PM

To: Glidden Michael <mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov>
Subject: Opting Cut of Public Act 21-29

Dear Mr. Glidden,

| write to you today to urge you to Opt out of Public Act 21-289.

| strongly believe in local control of zoning and land use regulations and encourage you not to strip
away this control from us, the hometown taxpayers. Please do not surrender local control over zoning
and land use under pressure from Hartford. We want to have a say in how our town develops.

Respectfully submitted,
Tammy Woychowski

29 Overlook Terrace
Simsbury, CT 06070



